ANNUAL REPORT FOR CREETING SAINT MARY
WELFARE CHARITIES FOR YEAR ENDING DECEMBER
3172022

During the year ending December 31 2022 there had been a total of
eleven retirement grants made to members of the village community.

In conjunction with the Social Club grants were made to help support
two families in need during the Christmas period.

One student grant was made in support of a third year university student.
During the year five funeral grants had been made to bereaved families.
Income for the year was £5,911.49 with expenditure being £4,500.

The accounts were independently audited by Mrs. Frances Hammond
on March 8" 2023.

The statutory annual return was made electronically to the Charity
Commission March 13™ 2023.

D. E. Primmer (Hon. Clerk).
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